
Firearms Industry Meetings April 2011 

 
April 4, 2011:  The Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms & Explosives’ 
(ATF’s) Directorates of Field Operations and Enforcement Programs and 
Services hosted a manufacturer’s round table meeting at ATF Headquarters.  
Representatives of ATF and over 13 manufacturers discussed topics of interest, 
including: markings, marking variances, recent rulings, recordkeeping 
requirements, required markings when shipping receivers to secondary 
manufacturers, inspection statistics and other manufacturer compliance 
information.  Additional meetings will be conducted as the need arises. 
 

 

 


